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CEAT announces 2023 Hall of Fame Inductees, Lohmann Medal recipient

Three CEAT students selected as OSU 
Seniors of Significance

The College of Engineering, Architecture and Technology at Oklahoma State University has announced 
the 2023 Hall of Fame inductees and Lohmann Medal recipient.

CEAT Hall of Fame nominees must be a distinguished engineer, architect or technologist who has made 
an outstanding contribution to their profession or OSU and has served their community, state and nation 
with distinction. They should represent some of the most distinguished alumni and industry leaders 
associated with CEAT. The following candidates meet and exceed all criteria for the CEAT Hall of Fame 
recognition.

Three College Engineering, Architecture and 
Technology students were selected as Oklahoma State 
University Seniors of Significance for the 2023-2024 
academic year by the OSU Alumni Association.

The Seniors of Significance Award recognizes students 
who have excelled in scholarship, leadership and 
service to campus and community and have brought 
distinction to OSU.
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CEAT’s Jamie Westmoreland 
receives 2023 OSU Sponsored 
Programs Service Award

Google donates $200K to CEAT 
STEM outreach initiatives and 
student projects

OSU Mortar Board names 2023 Top 20 
freshmen men and women

Oklahoma State Professor Studying 
Bees to Further Robotics

Jamie Westmoreland, associate director of sponsored 
programs in the College of Engineering, Architecture 
and Technology, received the 2023 OSU Sponsored 
Programs Service Award during the first OSU 
Sponsored Programs Conference.

Google recently donated $200,000 to the Oklahoma 
State University College of Engineering, Architecture 
and Technology to spark and develop students’ 
interests in STEM related fields of study and careers.

The Oklahoma State University chapter of the Mortar 
Board honor society recently named students to 
its annual list of Top 20 Freshmen Men and Top 20 
Freshmen Women, as well as Top 10 Freshmen Men and 
Women for the 2022-23 class. 

A professor at Oklahoma State is furthering his work 
with aerospace engineering and robotics by studying 
bees. Dr. Imraan Faruque said there’s a lot to learn from 
the way insects process information.
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